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CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
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Dear Chief Judge Mosely,
 
Please accept this letter as my formal resignation from the Children’s Trust, effective December 21,
2021.    
 
It has been a pleasure to serve as a Trust member since March of 2019.  I have enjoyed the chance
to work in collaboration with the dedicated and committed Trust staff, fellow Trust members and
the community, in pursuit of the Trust’s vision to facilitate equitable access and opportunities for all
children and families in Alachua County to ensure that every child reaches their maximum potential.
 
I remain available to assist the court and the Trust in moving forward and wish the Trust continued
success in improving the lives of children and families in our community.
 
Warm regards and a heartfelt Happy Holidays to all!
 
Susanne Wilson Bullard
Circuit Court Judge
Eighth Judicial Circuit
 
CC: Children’s Trust Members
       Colin Murphy, Executive Director, Children’s Trust
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